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Dear parents and carers, 
 

Exciting News: Maths Week Is Coming! 

We are thrilled to announce that we will be celebrating Maths Week 2025 starting 
Monday, 3rd February 2025. This will be a fun-filled week designed to spark excitement 
and engagement with maths, featuring a variety of activities both in school and at home. 

Here’s what to look forward to during Maths Week: 

●​ Daily crew sessions will include a special maths focus throughout the week 
●​ Friday, 7th February: NSPCC Number Day​

We are delighted to be participating in the NSPCC Number Day, raising 
awareness and funds for this fantastic charity. The children will enjoy 
number-themed activities and challenges throughout the day. We will be taking 
part in ‘Dress up for Digits’. Pupils are asked to wear an item of clothing with a 
number on it (football shirt, cap, netball shirt or even a onesie!). Or get even more 
creative by dressing in a maths or numbers theme. To help raise money for the 
NSPCC, we are asking for donations, and we’d love everyone in the school to take 
part in this special event. It all adds up! 

Please donate via this link: https://secure.nspcc.org.uk/  

●​ Competitions and Home Activities​
Throughout the week, there will be competitions for children to complete at home. 
Details and instructions for these will be shared closer to the time via our school 
blogs, so please keep an eye out! 

We are looking forward to a wonderful week full of maths fun and learning, and we 
would love your support in encouraging your child to take part in these activities. 

Thank you for your continued support, and we can’t wait to see the children enjoying 
Maths Week. 

Kind regards, 

Mr C Mumby  

https://secure.nspcc.org.uk/

